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Willie Janeway to head Adirondack Council 
by Phil Brown 

 

The Adirondack Council has hired William “Willie” Janeway as its new executive director, 

starting in May. He is now the head of the state Department of Environmental Conservation’s 

Region 3, which encompasses the lower Hudson Valley and the southern Catskill Park. 

 

Janeway will succeed Brian Houseal, who resigned in October. Diane Fish has been serving as 

the acting executive director since Houseal left. She will return to her post as deputy director. 

 

Janeway graduated from St. Lawrence University in 1985 with a bachelor’s degree in economics 

and environmental studies. Before hired by DEC, he worked for the Adirondack Mountain Club, 

the Albany Pine Bush Preserve Commission, the Hudson River Greenway, and the Nature 

Conservancy. He co-founded the Friends of New York’s Environment, a coalition of more than 

two hundred environmental, farming, and other community organizations. 


